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Members of the Tulane Green Wave football team await the start of a press
conference on Thursday (Nov. 1) to announce the names of several major donors to
the university's new on-campus football stadium. The new stadium, which will be
ready for the 2014 football season, will be named Yulman Stadium, after Richard
and Janet Yulman. The football field will be named Benson Field, after Tom and
Gayle Benson. The Jill H. and Avram A. Glazer Family Club will be club space for
premium ticket holders, and is named after alumna Jill and her husband, Avram.
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